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April 28, 2022 

via EMAIL (audiofilings@fcc.gov) 
Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of the Secretary 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn:  Audio Division, Media Bureau 
 
  Re: Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority 

WBEN(AM), Buffalo, NY (Facility ID No. 34381) 
   FCC File No. BSTA-20210903AAG    
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Audacy License, LLC (“Audacy”), licensee of WBEN(AM), Buffalo, NY (Facility ID 
No. 34381) (the “Station”), hereby requests an extension of the above-referenced special 
temporary authority (“STA”).  
 
 The STA authorizes Audacy to operate the Station with parameters at variance from its 
licensed facilities as a result of damage to one of the top loading guy wires on the tower.  A 
tower crew has been scheduled to complete the necessary repairs, but the work has not yet been 
completed.  Therefore, Audacy respectfully requests that the STA be extended for an additional 
180 days.  
 
 Upon receipt of the filing number for this request, Audacy will pay the necessary filing 
fee.   
 

Audacy, through its undersigned counsel, hereby certifies that neither Audacy nor any 
party holding an attributable interest in Audacy is subject to denial of federal benefits pursuant to 
Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. 

 
Please contact me at laura.berman@audacy.com or 202.571.6555 if there are any 

questions or if additional information is required. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Laura Berman 
      Vice President, Legal 


